
 

DUE TO UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES  

 

THE SPAY AND NEUTER CLINIC THAT WAS 
SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 04th AND 05th 

HAS BEEN POSTPONED.  

  

THIS EVENT WILL BE HELD AT 

A LATER DATE 
  

 

WE ARE STILL OFFERING  

FREE VACCINATIONS AND REGISTRATION 

 

NEXT ONE HELD WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 01, 2021 

11 AM—1 PM @ ROUTE 66 PARK 

 

Any questions regarding this information; please contact 
Administrative Assistant Marla Bradley @ 928-403-1345 

 
  

  


